May 15, 2015
To: Madison Alcohol License Review Committee
Re: Sal’s Tomato Pies Restaurant Sidewalk Tables

Patrick DePula appeared before the Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association (TLNA) council to request support
to expand their alcohol license to add sidewalk tables at 912 East Johnson Street. His request is to add several
tables to accommodate up to twenty-four customers during the hours that they are open. They close at 10:00 PM
Tuesday through Thursday and at 11:00 Friday and Saturday, and 9:00 on Sunday. As usual, no smoking will be
permitted.

The TLNA Council enthusiastically and unanimously supports Patrick DePula's request. Sal's Tomato Pies has
been a very popular and positive addition to our neighborhood. Adding sidewalk tables will help to activate the
streetscape and continue to attract people to our area. It will benefit the business district as a whole by calling
positive attention to what the various businesses have to offer and creating an improved sense of presence.

If you have any questions or if I can provide any additional information, please let me know.
Sincerely,

Patty Prime, president
Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association
432 Sidney Steet



